DAYTON EA INSIDER

Your Monthly DEA Newsletter

November 2024

President's Corner

Dear Members

As we approach the Thanksgiving break, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for your dedication and hard work throughout this school year. The impact you make in the classroom, the extra hours you put in, and the care you give to your students are deeply appreciated. As we all know, teaching is more than just a job—it's a calling, and you answer it day after day with passion and commitment. This break is well-deserved, and I hope it provides you with the opportunity to rest and recharge.

While we take this time to enjoy the holiday and spend time with our loved ones, let's also reflect on the strength and resilience of our educational community. There's no doubt this year has had its challenges, but together, we continue to make a difference in the lives of our students. I am grateful to work alongside such dedicated professionals, and I look forward to coming back stronger after this break. Wishing you all a restful and joyful time off!

In solidarity, Your President: Neil Mahoney



Wear RED for ED

Wednesdays!!
Rock any color
red to show our
solidarity!

WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND DAYTON

- Deeds Carillon Concerts November 23 @ 6:30 pm (Ringing in the Holidays.
- Global Artisan Fair: 2nd Street Market Sun 11-3
- Artist Talk: @ Dayton Arcade November 22 6:30 pm
- Check out a local metro park for a hike in nature.

DAYTON EA INSIDER

Your Monthly DEA Newsletter

November 2024



dea members are rockstars



Lets take a moment and highlight Mary Beth Roos. Mary Beth currently works at Ruskin and has been with the district for 23 years. One thing that Mary Beth loves about the job is seeing students gain a love and joy of music. This school year Mary Beth would like to spend more time singing. One of the biggest challenges she has faced is being moved and laid off but she has made the best out of those situations by subbing and jumping in to assist new teachers and students. If Mary Beth wasn't a teacher she would be a Truck Driver. Mary leaves us with this educational quote to live by: "Knowledge without application is nothing more than information" Thank you Mary Beth for everything you do!!



Now is the time to begin reviewing grants and scholarships offered by OEA affiliate grant programs. Applications must be submitted by January 31, 2025/ Click the link below to find out more to find out more.

OEA Awards & Scholarships



Check out MICRO-Credential opportunities with OEA. Click the link to explore options.



KNOW YOUR CONTRACT

It is so important to know your contract. Take some time to go through the contract to learn your working conditions under our contract. Don't rely strictly on your BAR for information take a look for yourself. Click the link below and bookmark it on your computer.



22-25 DEA Contract